
FUTURE EVENTS 

We will continue to hold virtual meetings until the restrictions on gatherings have been lifted, 

or until further notice. As things begin to reopen, we will start to plan some future events. 

Hopefully, we'll be able to hold our fall Walk and Roll Picnic, and resume the monthly 

restaurant outings. The officers will keep everyone posted through the newsletter and social 

media, so be sure to look out for plans. If anyone has any suggestions about events that we 

could possibly include, please let us know.  

Virtual meetings are being held on the 4th Saturday of each month on Zoom so be sure to join 

us online at 2:00 pm on the 4th Saturday. If you have problems with the Zoom application, feel 

free to call Elaine at 502-548-6419, Kelly at 502-235-3146, or Mike at 502-262-8344 for 

assistance. 

We look forward to seeing you all again in person!  Until then, be healthy & be safe! 


